
 

 
Jackson County Public Schools 

 

September 1, 2021 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian,  

 

An Individual Student Report (ISR) of your student’s EOG or EOC score(s) is available in 

PowerSchool. To view electronic copies of the ISR in PowerSchool, click on State Test Reports 

at the bottom of the left hand menu bar.  

 
Any standardized test score is a single indicator of student performance and one piece of his or 

her educational picture. Your student’s test score should be considered along with all other 

information provided throughout the school year.  

 

If you have questions or concerns about viewing the Individual Student Report, please contact 

Adam Holt.   

  

Sincerely,  

 

Adam Holt 

Director of Testing and Accountability 

Jackson County Public Schools 

aholt@jcpsmail.org 


